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Stanwood-Camano School District 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
August 20, 2019 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 
 

DONATIONS 
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly.  However, in accordance 
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 must formally be 
approved in the Consent Agenda.) 

 
 

 
 

The following donations were made to the Stanwood-Camano School District: 
 

1. $336.12 from Rain Shadow Properties and Investments for the Art Cart Program at 
Utsalady Elementary,  

2. $748.70 from the Lincoln Collective Booster Club to provide transportation and substitute 
costs for the Lincoln Hill High School June 18th senior trip to Adventura in Woodinville, 
and  

3. $372.35 was received from the Stanwood Band Boosters for field trip transportation to 
Percussion Camp at Central Washington University July 19 and  20.   

 


